
Notice 

 

Reference tender notice No. EOI/LAP/01/2025 dated 03.07.2025 regarding 
provision of cleaning services to Embassy of India, La Paz. 

2. Tender were received till 14.07.2025. Due to non-availability of the bidders, 
the bids were not opened on 15th July, 2025 (Technical bids) & 16th July, 2025 
(Financial Bids) as scheduled.  

3. In order to provide a chance to bidders to be present, these will now be 
opened on 18th July, 2025 (Friday) at 11:00 AM (Technical bids) and 11:30 AM 
(Financial Bids). 

4. In this regard, representatives of all the cleaning services companies which 
have submitted a tender are requested to reach the venue: Embassy of India, La 
Paz at Room No. 203, Casa Grande Suites, Av. Ballivian, Esq. Calle 17, No. 1000, 
Calacoto, La Paz, Bolivia, 15 minutes before opening of technical bids on 
18.07.2025 (Friday) positively.  

5. It is re-iterated that the absence of representatives from companies during 
opening of bids on this occasion will not result into any dispute or litigation 
regarding award of contract. 

 


